
David A. Collier 
Lead Regulatory Relations 

AT&T Services, Inc. 
P.O. Box 11010 
Reno, NV  89520 

775-527-4252 Wurekess
dc1787@att.com 

June 28, 2024 

Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, WA  98503  

RE: Annual FCC Form 481 Information submitted to the FCC by AT&T Mobility 
Docket UT-240014 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Pursuant to section 54.313(i) of the Federal Communications Commission’s (“FCC’s”) 
rules,1 all eligible telecommunication carriers that receive high-cost and/or low-income 
support must file Form 481 by July 1 with the FCC to continue receiving such support.  
AT&T Mobility LLC (“AT&T”) hereby provides a copy of its FCC Form 481, Carrier 
Annual Reporting Data Collection Form.   

However, AT&T is unable to certify at this time that it filed with the FCC, as the following 
message is received when AT&T attempts to enter the report into the Universal Service 
Administrative Company (“USAC”) website:   

“Form 481 certification has been temporarily disabled to resolve a system 
issue.  You can continue working on your filing, but will be unable to certify 
at this time.  You will be notified when certification has been re-enabled.” 

To ensure the report is not filed late with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (“WUTC”), AT&T Mobility LLC is submitting all other portions of the 481 
certification filing and will file the certified copy as soon as the USAC website allows it to 
certify the data.   

The collection of data and information contained in FCC Form 481 is done under the FCC's 
authority in section 254 of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, 47 U.S.C. § 254, 
and sections 54.313 and 54.422 of the FCC’s rules, 47 C.F.R. §§ 54.313 and 54.422. 

1 47 C.F.R. § 54.313(i). 
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If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
David Collier     
 
Enclosures 
 




